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John Swedburg, Chief Flight Instructor, Retired
June, 2014, Big Bend Community College
When learning to fly, we are taught how to work
the charts and the math to figure the weight and
balance, but there is far too little information in
the primary sources as to why this is important.
And I emphasize "when we don't understand the
'why', we then tend to devalue the need for the
process."
John Swedburg celebrated his 50th anniversary
in aviation in 2021. He has been an active flight
instructor since 1974. He retired from full time
flight instruction at the commercial pilot flight
training program at Big Bend Community College
in Moses Lake, Washington in 2014. He
continues in his philosophical interest of the
process we call “teaching and learning”. John
holds an ATP SMEL, a Commercial SES; CFI-
ASME&I, A&IGI; and 107 Remote Pilot. He has
over 16,000 hours of instruction given, and has
taught in 58 FIRCs in the Seattle area. His
college degrees include a Bachelor of Arts, a
Bachelor of Theology, and a Master of Arts
(Counseling). His aviation career has included
responsibilities as a flight instructor, ground
instructor, chief flight instructor, Aviation Division
Chairman, Airman Certification Representative,
Aviation Safety Counselor, and FAASTeam
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representative.
Directions: Western Washington Fairgrounds are located in
Puyallup, just off Hwy 512, at the corner of S. Meridian and
9th Avenue SW. Enter fairgrounds through the Blue Gate.
FREE Parking in BLUE Lot.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to www.wingsindustry.net

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


